
 
 
January 15, 2021 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE: Docket UG-920781 (WNG) 
 Docket UE-911476 (PSP&L)  
 Docket UE-070724 (PSE) 
 Docket UE-072060 (PSE) 
 Docket UE-081016 (PSE) 
 Docket UE-170033 (PSE) 
 Docket UG-170034 (PSE) 

Environmental Report for the year ending December 31, 2019 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
On April 30, 2020, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed the environmental remediation report for 
the year ending December 31, 2019.  Section G in Paragraph 55 of the Settlement Stipulation 
adopted by Order 08 in Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 requires that “PSE shall record 
costs incurred for newly established electric and gas remediation sites in FERC account 186”.  
During Commission Staff’s review of PSE’s report, it was noted that one of the three new 
projects recorded in 2019, the Poulsbo Service Center UST remediation site, was inadvertently 
recorded to FERC account 182.3 rather than FERC account 186.  This letter is to inform the 
Commission that PSE has made the correction to transfer the balance of this account from a 
FERC 182.3 account to a FERC 186 account in December 2020.  Therefore, the deferred costs 
for this remedation site will appear in the correct FERC account in the next annual 
Environmental Remediation filing for the year 2020 that is due on April 30, 2021. 
 
Please contact me at (425) 457-5854 should you have any questions. 
 

Regards, 

/s/ Stacy Smith 

Stacy W. Smith 
Manager of Revenue Requirement 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-457-5854 
stacy.smith@pse.com  
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